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Comment: DOE has requested information regarding this question: 8. What
state/local/tribal authorizations/approvals would be needed?
Here is our response/comment: As we have mentioned previously
(in our response to/comment re: DOE's second question), Native
American -- and other low income and people of color
communities -- must be taken off the target list to begin
with, as a basic matter of environmental justice principles.
But in addition, any targeted so-called "Interim Storage
Facility" [ISF] location (including the transport corridor
communities involved nationwide) must incorporate free-, fully
informed, genuinely consent-based principles, in addition to



being scientifically suitable (geologically, hydrologically,
etc.) and geographically sensible (such as re: transport
risks; an example of regional inequity is the pattern of East
dumping on West -- 90% of the atomic reactors, and thus
commercial irradiated nuclear fuel/highly radioactive wastes,
in the U.S., are in the eastern half of the country, and yet
all proposed parking lot dumps are in the western half of the
country). Such truly consent-based siting must extend from the
local level, to the county, regional, state, and national
levels, including all impacted residents and their elected
officials at all levels. Any ISF PI must agree to bear the
burden of full liability if anything goes wrong, and must
agree to pay all costs associated with the facility -- not to
burden the public (whether ratepayer or taxpayer) with any of
this.
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